
             

 Fox Township Rec Board meeting minutes Tuesday June 

6, 2023            

 Members Present: Rob, Tom, Roxanne, Terry, Ken, 

Rhonda            

 Visitors: Kayla Challingsworth Park Director   

 Kayla gave the board an overview for the upcoming 

summer, with registration for the summer programs in 

progress and the different clubs they were planning on for 

the summer.            

 June 12, will be the start day for the clubs and rec 

volleyball will be on Thursday nights      

 Board discussed different means for getting the light 

bulbs changed on the tennis courts      

 Doors will be delivered in near future for main street 

restrooms           

 Ken gave a report on the trails with pipes being 

installed were needed being a work in progress   

 New electrical panels have been installed at Main 

street pavilion and the skatepark      

 Tom has been working on the baseball fields with the 

company he contacted coming memorial day weekend and 

along with Chris Kline work was done on the fields to get 

them in better shape         

 Rob mentioned rec soccer will be having a tournament 

around the end of July         

 Rentals were approved        

 no other business so the meeting was adjourned 

 


